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Welcome To Cardiology Consultants of Atlanta, PC 
 
 
Thank you for allowing Cardiology Consultants of Atlanta to participate in your cardiovascular 
care.  Cardiology Consultants of Atlanta, PC is a state of the art cardiology practice specializing 
in the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of adult cardiovascular diseases.  Our experienced 
staff is committed to providing comprehensive quality cardiovascular care in a personable, 
professional and compassionate manner.  Cardiology Consultants of Atlanta, PC is able to 
provide a full range of cardiovascular services through the utilization of cutting edge 
technology, quality equipment and years of experience by our highly trained physician staff.  
We take our commitment to excellence in cardiovascular care as seriously as the diseases that 
we treat.  This commitment to excellence in cardiovascular care has made us one of the premier 
cardiology practices in Atlanta. 
      
It is our mission to provide each individual with the highest level of cardiovascular care in a 
professional and service oriented environment.  Our mission and goals are also viewed on a 
higher level as a service to humanity.  We have an open door policy and welcome feedback.  
Please do not hesitate to discuss your concerns with me or the Practice Administrator so that 
we can better serve you. 
 
We are honored that you have given us an opportunity to service your cardiovascular needs and 
sincerely hope your experience is pleasant and productive. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
Jeffrey Howard, MD, F.A.C.C. 
 
P.S.  More information about the practice and services can be obtained from our website 
        at www.cardiology-consultants.com 
 
       We have no affiliation with Emory Heart Center which is located in the same  
       Building on the third floor. 
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